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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 4:49 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 16010
Attachments: Docket #160101-WS Utilites Inc. of Florida

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 3:30 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 16010 
 
Copy on file.  DHood 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 20, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 09476-16
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Collin Roehner

From: Penny Flores <pennyflores143@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 1:05 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Docket #160101-WS Utilites Inc. of Florida

I am unsure where this application stands as of now but I wanted my opinion voiced as I am now aware of this 
outrageous rate hike. Please do not allow Utilities Inc. of Florida to raise the water and sewer rates. This is an 
enormous hike that will have a negative effect on the residents while this company gets to profit. Please do not 
approve Docket # 160101-WS from Utilities Inc. of Florida. 
 
Thank you, 
Penny Flores  
520 Georgia Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 




